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NOTICE OF CORRECTION 

Case No. T0-99-535 

On June 10, 1999, the Missouri Public Service Commission issued 

its Report and Order in the above-styled matter. At page 6 of the Report 

and Order is set out the text of a notice that Southwestern Bell 

Telephone Company (SWBT) must send to its customers. The fifth and last 

paragraph of that notice reads: 

From July 22, 1999 until October 20, 1999, you will 
be able to choose a company other than Southwestern Bell 
Telephone Company and you will not be charged for making 
the change. If you want to change again, or make a 
change after October 20, 1999, you will incur a charge 
of $5.00. 

In fact, the text in question incorrectly states the end date for 

the waiver of PIC Change Charges, which should be January 20, 2000, 

rather than October 20, 1999. Likewise, the text in question incorrectly 

states the amount of the PIC Change Charge incurred after the waiver end 

date, which should be $5.83 rather than $5.00. Accordingly, the text in 

question is corrected to read (changed text in bold) : 

From July 22, 1999 until January 20, 2000, you will 
be able to choose a company other than Southwestern Bell 
Telephone Company and you will not be charged for making 
the change. If you want to change again, or make a 



change after January 20, 2000, you will incur a charge 
of $5.83. 

(S E A L) 

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 17th day of June, 1999. 

Mills, Deputy Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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BY THE COMMISSION 

Dale Hardy Roberts 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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